
 
 

 

Friday 23rd September 2022 
 

Dear staff, students and families,    
                                                              
Welcome back to all our year groups.  We hope you enjoyed your summer break and are 
looking forward to a brilliant new term. We also hope our new Year 7s and Year 12s are settling 
in well and ready for all that Ernest Bevin College has to offer. 
 
In August FEBS received our latest charity contribution from Amazon Smile 
www.amazonsmile.co.uk of £38.71. Thank you to everyone who is using Amazon Smile when 
they shop and supporting our fund raising efforts.  If you are not already, help us make a 
difference, at no additional cost to you when you shop at Amazon Smile 
(www.amazonsmile.co.uk). 
 
Have you seen our new FEBS promotional banner? 

We’ve very excited!  FEBS has a new roller banner displayed in the main reception area and 
its already creating a buzz – driving awareness about our college charity during parents’ 
information week.  

This month we welcome staff members Mr Blakemore (Associate Principal) and Mrs Mayhew 
(School Business Manager) as our FEBS college liaison contacts.  Both have a wealth of 
experience working with PTAs and we are delighted to be working with them for the benefit of 
our Bevin community.   
 
To kick start this Autumn term 2022 we’re bringing the entire Bevin community together with 
a fund raising social event.  Don’t miss it!   

Get our new college year off to a great start and help raise much needed funds for the college 
at our FEBS Bevin Quiz and Curry night on Friday, 14th October. 

 

http://www.amazonsmile.co.uk/
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Please purchase your tickets here:  

https://app.investmycommunity.com/fundraise/friends-of-ernest-bevin-school-3263 

 

FEBS Annual General Meeting 

We’re following the charity commission and FEBS constitution guidelines and give notice of 
the AGM of the FEBS (Friends of Ernest Bevin School), to be held on Friday, 14th October 
2022. The evening will start at 6:00pm (in the Main Hall) with the FEBS Bevin Quiz and Curry 
Night followed by a short break in the evening to accommodate our Annual General Meeting. 



 
 

 

This is your chance to hear how the funds you have helped to raise have been used for the 
benefit of our students. The AGM is also an opportunity for you play a part in electing the PTA 
Committee, who will represent the association throughout the next school year. Nominations 
should be sent in advance of the AGM for anyone wishing to stand as an Officer or Ordinary 
Committee Member. 

The FEBS committee comprises 4 elected committee members (3 Officers with official titles - 
Chair, Secretary and Treasurer) and one other elected committee member. The elected 
committee members will be legally responsible for the charity and should be willing to attend 
committee meetings at least 3 times a year (once per term). A copy of the job descriptions for 
the roles of chair, treasurer, secretary, and committee member will be circulated via 
EdulinkOne and if you would like any further information about being a Committee Member, 
please email febssw17@gmail.com.  

 

Thank you to our Bevin Quiz and Curry night supporters: 

1. Royal Mahal who are donating all the starters and main meal. 
2. Ben ‘Draw My Town’ Poultney 
3. Winkworth Tooting  
4. Headcase Barbers Wimbledon Village 
5. Habaneros 
6. Fireaway Clapham 
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We look forward to your support on Friday, 14th October 2022. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support! 
 
FEBS Committee  
 

 @FEBSSW17 @FEBSSW17 @Friends of Ernest Bevin School     febssw17@gmail.com   
 

    
 

 
 


